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Dear Parents,

We are pleased to invite you to a Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) to discuss your child's
performance in the recently concluded half-yearly examinations.Our objective is to
review student's performance and progress and discuss strategiesfor academicenhancement.

Date: 19th October 2024
Time : 8:30anm - 11:30am

Time slots will be shared soon on the respectiveclass groups by the class teacher.

Note : For grade 9to 12 :This meeting is mandatory for both parents and
students to attend to signthe finalLOC.

We look forward to seeing you on 19th October.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm Regards,

Meghna Chand
(Principal)

HAPPY LEARNING ADVENTURES
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